
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Governing Board Special Meeting of May 10, 2011 

The Contra Costa Community College District (CCCCD) Governing Board met at the Los 
Medanos College Library Community Room on May 10, 2011.  The meeting began with 
closed session at 3:00 p.m., followed by public session at 3:30 p.m. 

Highlights of the meeting follow. 

Governing Board Approved Resolutions Calling for Reductions in 
Classified, Confidential, Supervisory and Management Positions 
 
Due to unprecedented reductions in state funding for the 2011-12 fiscal year, the 
Governing Board approved resolutions that significantly reduced staffing.  A number of 
classified, classified management, supervisory and confidential positions were reduced 
or eliminated effective June 30, 2011. 
 
 
 
 

THE NEXT REGULAR MEETING 
OF THE GOVERNING BOARD 

WILL BE HELD ON MAY 25, 2011, BEGINNING AT 6:00 P.M., 
AT THE GEORGE R. GORDON EDUCATION CENTER, 

500 COURT STREET, MARTINEZ, CALIFORNIA 

John T. Nejedly, President (Ward IV) • Tomi Van de Brooke, Vice President (Ward II) • Sheila A. Grilli, Secretary (Ward III) 
• John Márquez (Ward I) • Robert Calone (Ward V) • Brandon Amargo, Student Trustee 


